
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, January 8, 2025 10:55 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/8/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00142-2025 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Duke Energy 

Please, add to docket20240173. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2025 10:42 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Duke Energy 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 

(Griffin 

-----Original Message-----
From: Gregory Schwabe <schwabe4@earthlink.net> 
Sent: Saturday, December 28, 2024 2:30 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke Energy 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Duke Energy will be requesting a $21 dollar per 1000 kw increase to pay for hurricane related expenses during 2024. 
Although they did an extraordinary job in restoring power during and after the hurricanes. A $21 dollar increase would 
be a 20% increase on my current power bill. I am on a fixed income and cannot afford this huge increase. Duke is insured 
just like I am but my insurance doesn't pay for power rate increases. I ask you to please lower the increase. Thank you. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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